Meeting:	Parent/Carer Forum
Date and Time:	25 th January at 6.30pm
Venue:	Hagley Primary School (HPS)
Representing HPS:	Sally Athey (Assistant Head Teacher), John Burkes (Chair of
	Governors) and Tess Davis (Governor)
Representing Parents/Carers:	Sameen Ifran, Natalie Timbell, Arti Shah, Emma Downes,
	Amanda Everton, Alison Akers, Alison Lowe, Aparna
	Anumakonda
Apologies:	Charlotte Zimmermann, Anna Smith and Alison Akers

Agenda:

Behaviour (in class/playtimes) and Lunchtimes

Behaviour

Parents would like to know what happens when a child misbehaves in the classroom?

Follow the zone board all years/5 mins playtime lost/then spend time with Mrs Athey, KS2 or Mrs Hyland, KS1. If there is a serious behavior issue parents are contacted. If a child has a certain need, a different process is followed.

Playtime concerns Year 6 - Who is on the playground?

Play mentors/teachers/TAs/SLT

Mrs Athey - expressed there are 10 adults/1 play leader/rota of activities of 4 per day /48 Year 5 pupils help to do activities.

Arti - Top Courts need to be open 12.00pm - 1.00pm

Mrs Athey will look in to this. (31.01.18 – Mrs Athey reported Top Courts are open 12.30pm – 1.00pm. This will continue to be reviewed. Currently not needed to be opened any earlier).

Arti - Pupils are not eating correctly as rushing packed lunches outside in the cold.

Two lunch time playworkers have been successful in gaining new posts and we are currently advertising for new staff.

Activities on offer range from drawing outside on benches to sports Lunchtime craft club run by parents on a rotation system. 12.00pm - 12.30pm Year 6 main playground

Arti - is there a dip in learning? And also requested heating under canopies.

No dip in learning has been noted at all by staff.

Year 3 really positive about craft club

Signing stop working well all kids involve children are encouraged to come in groups of friends Mrs Athey mentioned that the friendship benches are working well, and if you are not able to find your friend you can sit chatting to others.

Year 1 mentioned consistency on the zone board and could this be looked in to.

Mrs Athey mentioned that there are guidelines for the teachers to follow and for a child to get to gold.

Parents - Good behaviour is not recognised and good children never get moved up the zone board - across all year groups

Always children were mentioned -awards in assembly

Well done awards to everyone

Green is great discussed

Mrs Athey would speak with all staff about using the zone boards consistently.

Tess gave an update on PE lessons in Year 6 - active children gone up by 57%

More opportunity to go to events - tag rugby / cricket / javelin Parents asked for a separate sports newsletter to be sent out

Phenix are updating the school website which will be amazing.

Next meeting: 25th April 2018